From: Huserik Bros

To: SWE Exhibits
Subject: Oregon sick time
Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 1:01:52 PM

I work on my family's nursery with my Dad and his two brothers. SB 779/HB2936 will help
us to keep our farm profitable, and its workers benefits as the are. With the current sick time
as it is we have had to make cuts and other sacrifices in order to keep our operation profitable.
The increase in the minimum wage has affected us substantially and this amendment would

help us out greatly.
Thank you for your time, Brian Huserik, Huserik Bros. Nursery Inc. Gaston Or
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